(Typewritten)

From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford
17th Jan. 1913.
Dear lMiss Noyes

I am sending you another Diploma for my collection - a Pisa one, of which
I believe you have not an example.

It is in fairly good condition, but the
illumination is not of the first order.

Sincergly yours,

Norham Gardens Osler
i i

(Mise Babeta Bogua)COS /IR



